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LETTER OF INTERVENTION

July 31, 2008

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street, 27" Floor
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Response to Notice of Application

File No. EB-2008-0065

Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc.

Proposed Natural Gas Pipeline — City of Thorold

Further to my July 29, 2008 telephone conversation with Mr. John Pickernell, Assistant
Board Secretary, we wish to submit our request to participate as an Intervenor.

The reason for our request is primarily to receive more detailed design information
regarding the proposed pipeline. As a property owner along the proposed pipeline route,
we would like to know how the pipeline will affect our property with relation to potential
future development of our property and in turn have the capability to make comments, if
deemed necessary.

We have no preference of a written or oral hearing and we are not expecting to seek

costs from the applicant.

Yqurs truly,
Cary/- lark, P.Eng.

Property Manager

Cc: Cathy Carriero - Enbridge North York
Neil MacNeil - Enbridge Niagara
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